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24 April 1992 

Paramount Chief LC Mota 
PO Box 13046 
Witsieshoek 
9870 

Dear Sir, 

Please find attached a letter from his Highness Prince A Leloka II Tsotetsi to Codesa and a letter from the sub- 

committee on the participation of the Zulu King and other Traditional Leaders at Codesa. 

The sub-committee at its meeting dated 19 March 1992 decided to recommend that contact between tt 

delegation from Qwa Qwa and his Highness Prince A Leloka II Tsotetsi be established. F 

We trust that the letter is self explanatory and hope that you regard the suggestion in a positive light. 

Should you have any queries in respect of the above recommendation, please do not hesitate to contact the sub- 

committee on the participation of the Zulu King and other Traditional Leaders at Codesa. 

Yours sincerely, 

ab 
SECRETARIAT 

e 
CONVENTION FOR A DEMOCRATIC SOUTH AFRICA 

e 
PO Box 307, Isando, 1600, South Africa. 

Telephone (011) 397-1198/99. Fax (011) 397-2211 

  

 


